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ELECTION OF HONORARY OFFICERS
ELECTIONS TO FILL VACANCIES ON THE COURT OF ELECTORS

AND FOR ELECTED MEMBERS OF COUNCIL

Fellows and Members of the College are reminded
of their rights in connection with the forthcoming
elections for the offices of Dean, Registrar, Treasurer,
Editor, Librarian, and Sub-Deans. The relevant
sections of the Bye-Laws and Regulations are printed
on page 51 of this issue.

In accordance with Regulation XIV Dr Morris
Markowe, having held office as Registrar for five
years, is not eligible for re-election. The other
Honorary Officers are eligible.

The nominating meeting of Council will be
held on 31 March 1978, and the last date for
receiving nominations will therefore be 2 May
1978.

Fellows and Members are also reminded that
nominations may be submitted for vacancies
on the Court of Electors and for Elected Mem
bers of Council. The relevant Bye-Law and
Regulation will be found on page 51 of this
issue.
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